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2009 Refueling Wing’s services and military support flights stood before their respective  
commanders for the last time in Lincoln, Nov. 14, as they prepared to combine into a single 
force support squadron.  During the 20-minute ceremony, the two commanders relinquished 
command of their affected flights and retired their flags. Then the commander of what had 



been the 155th Mission Support Flight took command of the new combined 155th Force 
Support Squadron by accepting the consolidated organization’s new flag from Col Richard 
Evans, wing commander. Both flights, which had been standing in separate formations, were 
then physically combined, weaving both together as a single formation. Capt. Pamelia 
Geistlinger, new 155th FSS commander, then took a few minutes to address the members of 
newly formed unit. 
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